
Silver Member:  
Ontario Sheep Farmers 

 

“Since Farm & Food Care Ontario’s (FFCO) inception in 2012, Ontario Sheep Farmers (OSF) has 
been a proud supporter and member. We value FFCO’s innovative initiatives that deliver credible 
information on farming and local food to non-farmers across the province. With a deep understanding 
and appreciation of the value of collaboration, FFCO also engages with the agricultural community on 
projects, training and resource development that helps build strong cross-sectoral relationships and 
synergies. Being an active member of FFCO means that the OSF is ensuring that the sheep industry 
and livestock agriculture are part of the story about where our food comes from.”  
 
Marc Carere - Chair Ontario Sheep Farmers. 


